
Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Plain City 
Council meeting on Thursday, April 18, 2024, has been 
cancelled. 
 
I, the City Recorder of Plain City, certify that a copy of the foregoing Notice and Agenda was posted at Plain City Hall, on the Plain City website 
www.plaincityutah.org and the Utah Public Notice website at www.utah.gov/pmn on April 16, 2024. 
 
 
 
Diane Hirschi 
City Recorder 
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